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Deborah Ihsan 
(954) 777-4387 

Deborah.Ihsan@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (Industry, 12-6-17) 
Based on our recent experience with composite base, perhaps a statement should be added 
concerning CPF adjustments and SR adjustments when dealing with composite base. (This was 
changed in the CPAM). The highlighted sentence is the change in the specification below. 
Consider expanding the change to include: “ For composite base, a pay adjustment based upon 
the quality of the material will be applied only to the asphalt portion in accordance with 334-8; 
the contract unit price will be pro-rated to reflect the portion of the total thickness that is asphalt. 
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